
February 23rd, 2021 

Wayne Beggs  

Re: Waiving of CALUC process for 941 Fullerton 

Dear Wayne,  

The Victoria West Community Association Land Use Committee has determined no concerns 
with your proposal for 941 Fullerton Street. This decision was based on the plans and drawings 
provided on November 22nd, 2020. As a result, we would like to waive the CALUC process for 
your proposal. We request that you notify us of any major developments or changes if they 
come up.  

Thank you for including us in this process. We enjoy collaborating to create a vibrant and 
connected community.  

Sincerely, 

VWCA Land Use Committee 
landuse@victoriawest.ca 
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